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Agenda 
 

General Assembly Meeting  
Tuesday, 15 June 2021 

9h15 – 11h00 
 

President, Hanne Jørgensen  

 Opening words 

 Approval of minutes from the General Assembly Meeting on 23rd of March 2021  

 Welcome and Farewell to members 

 New Member Nations – introduction & vote 
 
Treasurer, Serge Devynck 

 Financial update 
 
President, Hanne Jørgensen  

 Update on change of Bank for the NCB 

 
Charity Team, Monica Fornari 

 Update on the charity application process 

 Update on 2021 Belgian and International Charities 
 

Coffee Break 
 

Bazaar Coordinator, Diana Defta 

 Update on the NATO Charity Bazaar 2021 

 Expectation Management & Participation Questionnaire 2021 

 Restaurant stands at the 2021 NATO Charity Bazaar? 
 
The Members turn to speak 

 Experiences & Expectations 
 
Tombola Coordinator, Tanya Borchert 

 Update for 2021 

 Information on Social Media 
 
Vice-President, Tanya Borchert 

 Update on Events and Sales 2021 
 
Bazaar Coordinator, Diana Defta 

 Update on the Cook Book Project 
 
President, Hanne Jørgensen  

 Any other Business & Closing 

 


